
  Crockfords Notices for week starting 18 June 2018 
 

SENIOR GRADE:  Please note the Senior Grade Fun Night will be on 26th June, not 3rd July. 

 

IMPROVERS LESSONS:  Friday29th June, Friday 6th July & Friday 13th July at 7.00pm. 

1st   -  Stayman 

2nd  -  Bidding to Game or not 

3rd  -  The Other Faces of the DOUBLE 

Each lesson costs $10.00.  You need to book in advance with the office, if you want handouts. 

 

QUIZ NIGHT RESULTS: which was held last Saturday 16th June.   

Winners  -  Matthew Conibear & Family 

Raffle Winner  -  Jill Crossland 

 

Many thanks and our appreciation to the following people for their help. 

Derek & Robin Jones for running the Quiz Night 

Bev Clifton-Mogg for running the raffle, Alistair Douglas for running the bar, Ann Ferrari, Judy 

van Leeuwen & others for the work they did in the kitchen and also to everyone who participated 

in the quiz and to those bridge members who bought raffle tickets during the week.   

 

CANTERBURY INTERMEDIATE LEAGUE 2018 as at 16 June 

Congratulations to Margaret Fraser who is currently sitting in 2nd Position.  Well done Margaret.  

Keep up the good work. 

 

PRECISION:  Bidding system, as played by Dave Putt.  If you are interested in learning it put 

your name down on the list in the foyer. 

 

Other up-coming Tournaments, check the fliers on the notice board for details 

RANGIORA EXCHANGE:  Sunday 8th July at Rangiora.  This is a social occasion, where an 

equal number of pairs from each club compete. 

GERALDINE SAVE THE CHILDREN, Wednesday 25th July 

 

CLUB HELPER SURVEY 2018/2019:  Have you filled this in??  Extra copies are on the 

Directors’ desk.  Many thanks to all the offers to help that we have got so far. 

 

LEARNERS CLASSES:   The next Learners’ class will commence on Monday 16th July.  

Please let your friends, family and acquaintances know about the next set of free lessons, as this 

will be the last set of lessons for the year. 

 

FRIDGE/FREEEZER:  Does anyone have a Freezer or fridge/freezer that they are not using 

and can either donate to the club or we could buy?? 

 

HEATING:  Apparently last Thursday afternoon was really warm.  Also, we have been trying 

a new setting that should improve things further.  Let us know if you notice a positive change.  

Like it warm???  Please shut the door as you come in or out.  Thank you. 

 

HAPPY BRIDGING 


